
From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Parish Clerk 
20 August 2018 12:13
Programme Officer
Local Plan Public Examination - Update re Yaxham matters

Dear Charlotte, 

Following on from the last public sessions the Parish Council wished to advise the Local Plan Examiner 
that: 
- as regards planing application 3PL/2016/1499/O Land north of Norwich Road, Yaxham for the erection 
of 25 dwellings which was refused by Breckland, but allowed on Appeal.  We had indicated that we were 
considering an action for judicial review.  However, we were advised that whilst we had good points they 
did not amount to a sufficiently strong case that would stand a good chance of success.  The Council 
therefore reluctantly decided not to pursue judicial review. 

The Council would be very grateful if you could convey this point to the Examiner please. 

Best wishes, 

Ian 

Ian Martin 
Vice-Chairman, Yaxham Parish Council  
Yaxham House, Norwich Road, Yaxham, Norfolk NR19 1RH 

For more information about Yaxham, the Parish Council, Charity and the Neighbourhood Plan, please see: 
www.yaxham.com/parish-council/ : www.yaxham.com/parish-council/parish-

charity/ : www.np4yaxham.com 




